

# CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 23<sup>rd</sup> October 2020

# Helping Hands - October Half Term

During the October half term Helping Hands are running a Fancy Dress and a Pumpkin Carving Competition. These competitions are both online competitions. In order to enter them and find out more information, please see the Helping Hands Facebook page 'October Half Term' event. The closing date for both will be 2<sup>nd</sup> November at 6pm.





### St Nicholas' Award

This half term our St Nicholas' Awards go to

Jason & Millie in Yr 5

Congratulations to both of them!



## Harvest Thanksgiving

We have been overwhelmed by your kindness and generosity with donations to The Welcome Centre (food bank). The quantity of items received will make a big difference to many families struggling at this difficult time.

See the photos below or the Gallery on the website.

Thank you all so much and please see the letter from The Welcome Centre on our website: <a href="https://www.myvle.cloud/media/cumberworth/documents/welcome-centre-thanks-22-10-2020-13-37.pdf">https://www.myvle.cloud/media/cumberworth/documents/welcome-centre-thanks-22-10-2020-13-37.pdf</a>



It is important that dinner money accounts are kept in credit. Please ensure you check the balance and top up regularly if required.

Flu vaccinations will take place on Tuesday 24<sup>th</sup> November for all children whose parents have given permission.

### Harvest

Despite not being able to hold our customary Harvest
Service in church the children have been talking about Harvest in their class collective worship sessions.
Have a look at the website
Gallery for some photos and information about what they discussed.

#### Half term

We wish you a healthy and enjoyable half term.

Please continue to advise us of any Covid-19
related incidents during the break by emailing:

office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk

Thank you

#### Birthday Treats

If you wish to send in sweets to celebrate your child's birthday we can still facilitate this but please ensure that the sweets are in their original sealed multipack bag or tub. Alternatively if the bags have been opened to count the contents we need them 3 days in advance to quarantine them. Of course all the sweets must be individually wrapped too!





